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MR Wayne Wayne Boyd
12 Wedgewood CRES
Beacon Hill NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I am fully supportive of this submission.

The area needs a modern, family friendly facility where community can gather, enjoy fairly
price food and beverage and enjoy the outlook of the green space. This club is not only for
golfers but for the community as a whole - sportspeople and residents, young and old.

I believe council has already considered and addressed all issues associated with this
submission and that all is required is the approval to provide cafe/restaurant facilities.

The sooner we get on with this project the sooner the community as a whole will benefit from
its facilities




